Form 5-18

Date                                                

Dear                                                        

Thank you for your application to Head Start. We have received applications for more children than we can serve.  Your child has been placed on a waiting list.

If there are openings available during the year, I will contact you. While on the wait list, if you would like to volunteer and attend class with your child, please contact me to discuss this option. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Head Start center.
Sincerely,

Center Manager  
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